
PCN - 12 131

Issue Date: January 07 2012

Product Manager:

Subject:

Distribution:

Type of Change:

Change Description:

Reason for Change:

Affected Parts:

Effective Date of Change: January 07 2013

Last Time Buy Date: N/A N/A N/A

Last Disty Return Date: N/A N/A N/A

Last Time Shipment Date N/A N/A N/A

Datasheet Attached? N/A

Qual/Test Data Attached? N/A

Samples Availability Date: N/A N/A N/A

Available Alternatives? N/A

MEG-Array Mezzanine Connectors

MEG-Array Plugs / MEG-Array Receptacles

Jeff O'Brien

Revision to Previously Issued PCN

Global

Documentation Change

Product Name:

Questions? Jeff O'Brien, Product Marketing Manager

jobrien@fci.com

FCI is cancelling PCN 12-062 dated May 17, 2012 and PCN 12-063 dated September 28, 2012. Both 

PCN's indicated the product line was shifting to performance based plating (using either Gold or GXT) 

and would require customers to change part numbers if they wished to receive gold plated parts alone.

But by this PCN, Gold plated ones have been reset to the original part numbers (-X01 / -X02 / X01LF / 

X02LF) and GXT™ plated ones will be identified with the middle digit of "9" (-X91 / -X92 / X91LF / 

X92LF) added to the original part number.

An analysis of the technical needs in some of the market segments served by Meg-Array indicated that 

a specific plating must be identified verses performance based plating in order to meet certifications in 

their specific marketplaces.

See attached lists

Contact your local FCI Sales Representative, or your FCI CSR

mailto:jobrien@fci.com

